
OUR LADY OF CONSOLATION PARISH 

MASSES 10 AM MONDAY TO SATURDAY, VIGIL MASS SATURDAY 

6.30 PM 

SUNDAY MASSES 9 AM, 10.30 AM, 12 NOON AND  

1 PM (Ukrainian Mass) 

CONFESSIONS After 10 am Mass on Saturday and on request 

BAPTISMS on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of each month at 2 pm. 

Please contact the Parish Office 

CONTACTS Parish Office 8316016 

Fr Michael O’Grady, 0861529947/5488688, Fr Vasyl Kornitsky 

0862359561 

CHILD PROTECTION OFFICERS Marie Carty, Mary Connolly and 

Helen Vysotska   Diocesan  Child Safeguarding and Protection  

Services Phone 018360314 RCN 20016166 

 

 

 

Hymns for November.   
Please join in the singing.  

 

Entrance Hymn. Here I am Lord.  
I, the Lord of sea and sky, 

I have heard my people cry. 

All who dwell in dark and sin 

my hand will save. 

I, who made the stars of night, 

I will make their darkness bright. 

Who will bear my light to them? 

Whom shall I send? 

 Here I am, Lord.  Is it I, Lord? I have heard 
you calling in the night. I will go, Lord, if you 
lead me. I will hold your people in my heart. 

 
Recessional. Be Thou my Vision 
Be Thou my Vision, O Lord of my heart; 
be all else but naught to me, save that Thou art; 
be Thou my best thought in the day and the night, 
both waking and sleeping, Thy presence my light. 

 
Be Thou my Wisdom, be Thou my true Word; 
be Thou ever with me and I with Thee, Lord; 
be Thou my great Father, and I Thy true son, 
be Thou in me dwelling, and I with Thee one. 

MASS INTENTIONS   

WEEKEND  11—12 th NOVEMBER 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Bernie Coyne,  John McNulty, Tina Keville, 

Andrew St. Ledger, Kathleen Gallagher. 

MONTHS MIND: Larry O’Toole 

ANNIVERSARIES:   Teresa McDonnell, Geraldine Ahern. 

Saturday 6.30 pm. Andrew and Rita Cronnelly (Ann) 

Maureen Butler (1st Ann), Larry O’Toole, (Months Mind) 

Bernie Coyne (recently deceased) 

Sunday  9.00 am.  Michael Dowling and Family 

Sunday 10.30 a m. Kiran Foley (7th Ann),  

Betty Bolger (Ann), Anna Valero (4th Ann) 

Sunday 12.00 am.  Jim Argue (8th Ann) 

John Byrne (1st Ann), Jim Plunkett (12th Ann),  

Mary Lambert (12th Ann). 

Noel Mooney (Ann) 

 

Saint of the Week. St Laurence O’Toole. November 14th.  
Also known as Lorcán Ua Tuathail, he was born at Castledermot, Kildare, Ireland. He was elected archbishop of 
Dublin in 1161 – he was the first elected archbishop, since his predecessor, Gregory, had already been bishop of 
Dublin when the city was raised to an archbishopric. He was the first Irish bishop of Dublin, and also the last one 
before the Reformation: Ireland was invaded by the Normans in 1170 and his successors were all Normans or 
Englishmen. He took part in the negotiations consequent on the invasion, and negotiated with Henry II of  
England. Forbidden for a while to return to Ireland after being made a papal legate by the Pope in Rome, he  
eventually persuaded Henry II to let him return, but he died on the journey, at Eu in Normandy. He is Co Patton of 
our Diocese with St Kevin of Glendalough.  

 

Let's #PrayTogether for 

the people suffering due 

to war. Yes, they're suf-

fering a lot. Children, 

the sick & elderly are 

suffering; many young 

people are suffering; 

many young people are 

dying. Let's not for-

get Ukraine. Let's think 

of the people of Pales-

tine & Israel, that the 

Lord might bring them 

a just #peace. Pope 

Francis 



NEWSLETTER  
If you are having a Mass booked for a loved 
one, and or want a name to be included in the 
Parish newsletter, please make contact before 

lunchtime on Wednesday.  

 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK. 
Death takes the body. God takes the soul. Our 
mind holds the memories. Our hearts keep the 
love.   Our faith let's us know we will meet again. 
 
MASS BOOKINGS 

People are welcome to book any Mass, 

Weekday or Sunday, for the living or the 

departed. These can be booked either 

through the sacristy or the parish office. 

It is a good rule of thumb to confirm the 

Mass by dropping into the Sacristy on 

the day to confirm the booking. Thank 

you.   
 
SPECIAL COLLECTION 
On Saturday the 2nd December Manor House 
School are hosting “Have a Manor Christmas” in 
conjunction with An Garda Siochana. On this 
day elderly people form our local communities 
including Donnycarney will be provided with a 
hot Christmas dinner and entertainment.   The 
event runs from12pm to 4pm on the day.  Places 
can be booked by contacting your local garda 
stations. An outdoor collection will be held next 
weekend to fundraise for this event.  A flyer will 
also be given out after each mass.  We would be 
very grateful if you could make a donation to this 
collection.  All proceeds will go to this event 
only. 
 
PARISH TOILETS 
Children using the Parish Toilets must be  

accompanied by an adult. Thank you 

PARISH AND DIOCESAN NOTICES. 

ANNUAL MASS ATTENDANCE COUNT 
As in previous years the Diocese is taking a 

count in all parishes of those attending the  

Saturday Vigil / Sunday Mass. Having a sense of 

Mass attendance in parishes and partnerships of 

parishes is helpful in planning ahead. The count, 

this year, will take place on Saturdays/Sundays, 

November 4th/5th, 11th/12th and 18th/19th. 

Once the survey is complete we will publish the 

results in the newsletter.  

ANNUAL MASS OF REMEMBRANCE  
My thanks to all those who planned, and who participated in 
any way in the Annual Mass for the Dead last Monday. It was 
a very moving celebration of the Eucharist, and many com-
mented on how it touched them on their journey of grief. A 
recording of the Mass is available in the ‘Recordings’ section 
of our Webcam Service. Fr Michael.  

 
FUNERAL MINISTRY The Archbishop  has asked that 

every Parish should have a Funeral Ministry Team. This Team 
will assist the priest in the celebration of the Funeral Rites, 
and as the number of priests declines members of the 
team  may eventually lead a funeral outside of the celebration 

of the Eucharist. Those who might be interested, and who 
have sufficient training in ministry  are asked to see  
Fr Michael.  

 
SHARE APPEAL SUNDAY  
This Sunday we are asked to think about how we  
support the Second Collection at Mases- also known as the 
Share Collection. This collection helps the Archbishop to run 
the Diocese which now employs many more Lay People, and 
some of the money collected goes towards Parishes who 
cannot  generate enough income to survive. The Archbishop 
has  written a letter to mark Share Appeal Sunday. You can 
read it on the notice boards, or if you would like a copy 
please contact the parish office during the week.  

 

 

 

If you would like to purchase a 

Brass nameplate in remembrance 

of a loved one, please contact the 

Parish Office for further detail. 

Adoration 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
takes place every Friday (unless there is a Requiem) after the 
10am Mass until 12 noon. Do spend some time before Jesus 
truly present in the ‘Holy Sacrament of the Altar’. 


